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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 6 into Year 7 Transition Events  

 

We have been advised by Public Health England that indoor gatherings such as 

Transition Days should not take place at the end of this academic year.  This 

information was recently shared with Sheffield Schools by Public Health Sheffield.  

Public Health England are continuing to work with the Department for Education 

regarding the easing of restrictions.  

 

All Saints is a school with a city wide catchment of over 40 primary schools and 

therefore we need to be particularly cautious in our approach to any large scale 

transition events to keep our whole community safe.  

 

Of course, we will do everything possible to ensure a smooth transition to All Saints 

and we have continued to work closely with our primary feeder schools. As students 

are currently not able to come to us at All Saints, our staff have visited many Y6 

classes and taught taster lessons from a range of subjects. This will continue through 

the final half term.  

 

At the current time we do still expect our free Summer School onsite to go ahead from 

Monday 9 to Friday 13 August 2021. If you have not yet applied for your child and wish 

to do so, email summerschool@allsaints.sheffield.sch.uk  

 

We are offering students a virtual meeting with the Head of Year Ms Moody.  

 

• Monday 5 July from 4:30pm - 5:30pm  

 

This student meeting is to welcome all Y6 students to All Saints. There will be an 

opportunity for students to find out more about our school and to ask any questions 

they may have. 

 

We are offering parents a virtual meeting with the Headteacher Mr Pender and other 

members of the Senior Leadership Team. You have a choice of two dates.  

 

•  Monday 28 June 4pm – 5pm  

• Tuesday 29 June 4pm – 5pm  

PLEASE NOTE NEW TIME
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You need only attend one of these parent meetings. All meetings will be recorded and 

placed on the website in case you are unable to attend.  

 

To access both the student meeting and one of the parent meetings, you will need to 

follow the link displayed on the home page banner of our school website. Each link will 

be displayed by 9am on the day of the meeting. 

 

For all up-to-date transition information, please see the Y6 into Y7 page on our school 

website which we update regularly. https://www.allsaints.sheffield.sch.uk/ 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Transition Team 
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